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July 1, 2025
Statement from The Society for ADHD and Co-Occurring Conditions On the Passage of Senate Bill H.R. 1
The Society for ADHD and Co-Occurring Conditions is extremely disappointed in the passage of Senate Bill H.R. 1. If passed in the House, this bill will have a devastating impact on millions of Americans, especially adults and children with ADHD and co-occurring conditions who rely on Medicaid for essential care, treatment, and support services. Cutting Medicaid access threatens not only their health and stability, but also their ability to live full, productive lives. We urge lawmakers in the House to reject this harmful legislation and protect equitable access to healthcare for our most vulnerable communities.
Tanya Murphy
CEO
The Society for ADHD and Co-Occurring Conditions
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